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INTRODUCTION

Subsequently to the comments to the revised draft articles of a future Unidroit Convention
on International Interests in Mobile Equipment, as proposed by the Drafting Group of the Study
Group in December 1996 (Study LXXII - Doc. 30), reproduced in Study LXXIT - Doc. 32, the
Unidroit Secretatiat received additional comments from Mr S. Masuda, membet of the Study
Gtoup. This paper reproduces these additional comments set out hereunder.

L 2R AR 4

MR 8. MASUDA

We have reviewed the joint proposal of the Aviation Wortking Group (A.W.G.) and the
Internztional Air Transport Association (LAT.A) and are in general agreement with the
approach outlined therein with respect to an umbrella Convention with equipment-specific
Protocols. We agree that the added flexibility offered by this revised approach might enhance the
overall appeal of the Convention to potential Contracting States. If this approach is in fact
adopted, we would recommend ce-consideration of the issue of outright transfers, as it would be
possible to deal with the applicability of the Convention thereto on a Protocol-by-Protocol basis.

We have also reviewed the previously distributed materials for the upcoming session of the
Study Group. There will no doubt be significant revisions to the carrent draft Convention if the
above-mentioned proposal of the AW.G. and LATA. is adopted. As we are supportive of this
proposal, we would propose deferring for now our relatively minor comments on the current
draft with the hope of receiving in due course a revised draft based on the AW.G/LATA.
ptoposal.





